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Kansas State Universily Atnletics Department
Bramlage Colissum ° 1800 Ccllege Avenue » Mannattan, KS 66502-3355 = 7856-532-6810 = k-statesports.com
July 26, 2005

Mr. Mark Truitt

President

Kansas State University Golf Course
and Management Research Foundation

122 Anderson Hall

Manhattan, KS 66506-0119

Dear Mark;

Thank you for your kind words regarding our men’s and women’s golf
programs. We also share your pride and appreciation of their accomplishments
and recognize the importance that the practice facilities and championship golf
course at Colbert Hills play in our teams’ continued success.and development.

The Intercollegiate Athletics Department has agreed to an annual payment
of $20,000 beginning August 2005. The operating budgets of our men’s and
women’s golf programs cannot absorb this cost. Asking them to do so would
have a negative impact on the experience we are currently able to provide our

student-athletes.

We have been able to secure an alternative source of funding to pay this
new expense. Should this source of funding not be made available to the
Athletics Department on an annual basis, then our support of this commitment

would end.

Thank you again, Mark, for all that you do on behalf of our golf programs.
We appreciate the quality experience that Colbert Hills provides our student-
athletes and look forward to its continued use as our home course.

Sincerel

Tim Weiser
Director of Athletics

¢: Monte Griffin : ,
ob Krause .
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MANAGEMENT AND RESEARCH
FOUNDATI ON

122 Anderson Hall
Manhattan KS 66506-0119
785-532-5942

Fax: 785-532-6108

May 2, 2005

Tim Weiser

Director of Intercollegiate Athletics
Kansas State University

Bramlage Coliseum

CAMPUS

Dear Tim:

Bob Krause indicated to me that the Intercollegiate Athletic Department has agreed to an
anhnual payment of $20,000 for use of Colbert Hills facilities as the home course of the
Kansas State University men’s and women’s golf teams. We very much appreciate your
willingness to help finance the operating expenses associated with having Colbert Hills as
the home course for the Wildcat men’s and women’s golf programs. We are extremely
proud of the teams’ accomplishments and feel that the type of -experiences they are
having at the practice facilities and playing Colbert Hills helps prepare them for higher

levels of competition.
If possible, Tim, we would like to have the payment for services made in August of each

year beginning August 2005. Toward that end, I have attached an invoice for the
payment for use of the facilities for the men’s and women’s golf teams.

If you should have any questions or have other ideas in terms of timing of payments,
please do not hesitate to call either me or Bob. Thank you again for your willingness to
help with the expenses for operating Colbert Hills. We look forward to a long time

relationship being the proud home of the Wildcat golf teams.

Sincerely,

Nk T,

Mark Truitt

President

Kansas State University Golf Course
and Management Research Foundation

Board of Directors

pc: l/ Bob Krause
Monte Griffin

Attachment





